
 

Contact your child’s teacher with any questions: 
Becca Hollmann (rhollmann@asd20.org) ; Aubrey Brovold (abrovold@asd20.org) ;  

Rachel Householder (rhouseholder@asd20.org) ; Sonja Donahue (sdonahue@asd20.org) ; 
 Erin Yeadon (eyeadon@asd20.org)

 

SPELLING LISTS:    
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECITATION: Thirty Days Hath September 

 

 

“Do unto others as you would have them do 

unto you.” 

Important 

Upcoming Dates: 

• August 24th and 25th: 

Literacy Testing (No 

regular class – sign 

up for a time slot 

with your child’s 

teacher).  

 

• August 29th: Back to 

School Night (6:00-

8:00) 

 

• September 14th: Field 

Day 

Look here for our spelling words each week!   

• Our first phonogram test will be on Friday, 

September 8th (phonograms #1-26) 

• Our first phonogram and spelling test will 

be Thursday, September 14th   

August 17th – 25th:    

Welcome to the first grade newsletter!  This is where you can look to find all 

important information about the week.  

A Few Friendly Reminders: 

*Monday-Thursday are full days (8:15-

3:30).  Fridays are half days for elementary 

students (8:15-12:15) 

*Please be sure to have your car tag 

displayed with your child’s last name and 

grade clearly when picking up in the 

carpool line.   
 

Welcome Back! 

We are SO excited to welcome our 

students back on campus.   

Please be sure to check e-mail regularly 

for information and updates from our 

principals and TCA president as we 

continue to navigate the details of this 

year and providing what’s best for our 

students and staff.  
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